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OFFICIAL MEMO (29/07/2019) 
 

Notice to all NZRCA Clubs: 

 

Thank you to all clubs who submitted their remits, event applications and NZRCA executive nominations 
for the 2019 NZRCA AGM.   I will endeavour to have the remits etc sorted and sent out to all clubs for 
review by 2

nd
 August. 

 

We still have a vacant National Championship Event being the Electric On-Roads.  As no club has 
submitted to host this event we will re-open up applications for this event only until 21

st
 August (1 month 

prior to NZRCA AGM) for any clubs wishing to apply to host this event.   

 
If your club wants to apply, please complete the application below and send in via email to 
scott@randommail.co.nz NO LATER than 7pm, 21

st
 August 2019.   

 

Electric On-Road Nationals  

Club Event Proposed Date 

  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Scott Kendall 

NZRCA Secretary 
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